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Fighting for California’s Future 
 
 
We believe California’s budget should invest in California’s future: 
 

• We believe in a California that provides high-quality public services for all Californians, 
protects consumers, the environment, and our quality of life, builds the infrastructure we 
need to prosper, and that fosters opportunity, economic growth, and strong and vibrant 
communities. 

 
• We believe that a responsible California budget would keep its commitment to meet the 

basic needs of our children, our seniors, our families, and our future. We believe there 
are budget choices beyond cuts. 

 
• We believe in a balanced budget that invests in the future, rather than one that 

mortgages our future with more borrowing to fill a structural budget gap.  
  
We support a balanced solution to the budget crisis: 
 

• We support a balanced solution to the budget crisis, rather than a budget that seeks to 
solve the problem only through cuts and borrowing. 

 
• We support raising revenues needed to prevent cuts, including closing tax loopholes, 

eliminating some of the tax cuts of the last decade, and updating our tax system to 
reflect our changing economy. 

 
We oppose automatic mechanisms to cut vital and needed services: 
 

• We oppose policies, in the legislature and on the ballot, which would hinder the ability of 
the State to meet the current and future needs of all Californians. 

 
• We oppose proposals that would grant the Governor new powers to make unilateral 

cuts; formulas that would impose automatic across-the-board cuts; stricter spending 
caps; and other policy changes that seek to "starve the public sector" and which would 
damage healthcare, education, and other vital services that all Californians depend on. 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
* * * * * 

3/28/05--The League of Women Voters of California has joined other 
organizations and individuals who are seeking a fair and sustainable 

solution to California's ongoing budget crisis in endorsing this statement. 


